
CRA NEWSLETTER, 11-14-2016 
 
Picture Re-Take Day  

     Just a reminder that school picture re-take day is this week on Thursday, November 17th. If 

you were not satisfied with your child’s picture, it may be taken again on re-take day, but your 

student must bring their first picture packet back on re-take day in exchange for having a new 

picture taken. The photographer will only be in the school for one hour on the 17th, 8:30-9:30 

a.m. If you have a PM Kindergartner and would like a re-take, please arrange to bring your child 

in that morning.  

     If your child was absent on picture day, we will be taking their picture on re-take day so that 

they will be a part of their class composite picture. (Class composites are not ready until January.) 

Picture packets may also be ordered on re-take day for those students having their picture taken 

for the first time.  Fliers about the re-takes will be sent home on Tuesday.   

 

Report Cards 
End of term 1 report cards were dropped in the mail today and should arrive in the next couple 
of days.  Sometimes the mail can be slow, so if you do not receive a report card for your student 
by Friday this week, please contact the office.   
 

Skyline Reconfiguration Parent Meeting for 4th and 5th grade Parents 
On Monday, November 21st at 7:00 p.m. Canyon Rim Academy will hold another meeting 
regarding the Skyline Network Grade Reconfiguration.   The meeting will be held in the 
library.  Results of a parent survey will be discussed along with Canyon Rim Academy’s plans 
moving forward as a result of this change.  Parents, we encourage you to discuss your 
plans  with other parents attending the meeting.   
 
Calendar 
Tuesday, November 22:         Early Dismissal Day, 1:15 p.m. 
Wed-Fri, November 23-25:    NO SCHOOL – Thanksgiving Break 
 
Looking ahead… 
December 15:             Band & Orchestra Parent Performance, 2:30 p.m. 
December 21:             ORFF Music Parent Performances 
                                    1st – 3rd grades:      9:00-9:45 a.m. 
                                    4th – 6th grades:   10:15-11:00 a.m. 
 

 
 


